Message

From: Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]

Sent: 4/3/2019 6:20:57 PM

To: Christina Erwin [fo=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=4dddbff2e8414460abdcaaefc2d500dd-Christina E]

CC: Brian Boxer [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=a4f8c4ab743d4d5194aa8b3d8c519¢29-Brian Boxer]; Addie Farrell
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=cc6bb601520a4f9690ae254948d782f5-Addie Farre]

Subject: RE: April 11

Thanks Christina, Pm checking with the 5r. Center to find out if there is another room we can use there that allows food.
Respectfully,

Mindy Wilcox, AICP : Planning Manager : City of Inglewood
Economic and Community Development Department
Planning Division : One Manchester Boulevard » Inglewood, CA 230301

VI310) 412-5230 : F{310) 412-5681 : mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org

EKCELLENCE in Public Service. @OMF\’HTF\’IENT to Problem Solving. mETERMiNATION o Succeed,

FLEASE CONSIDER THE ERVIRONEIENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS ERAIL.

From: Christina Erwin [mailto:CErwin@esassoc.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 6:20 PM

To: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org>

Cc: Brian Boxer <BBoxer@esassoc.com>; Addie Farrell <AFarrell @esassoc.com>
Subject: April 11

Mindy,
| got your voicemail tonight. | understand that City Hall was double booked for April 11. | will check to see if ESA’s Santa

Monica office can accommodate us that day, too. While you mentioned the Inglewood Senior Center as a possibility, the
fact that they don’t allow food is clearly a sticking point. I'll check with our Santa Monica folks and get back to you.

Thanks,
Christina




